
Dear resident

Subject: Personal Health Assessment for survivors who escaped Grenfell Tower after 1.28am

I’m writing to let you know about the plans for Grenfell Personal Health Assessments 
and would like to hear your views and answer any questions you may have. We are aiming 
to start assessments early in 2025.

The Personal Health Assessments will be offered in addition to regular annual  
Enhanced Health Checks. Some key differences are:

•  Longer appointment times: These new assessments will be up to 60 minutes long,  
giving more time to discuss your health concerns in detail.

•  Extra tests: You will have the opportunity to arrange different tests, 
either in the hospital or during the consultation.

•  Lung examination: Including potential referral to x-ray

You will be able to choose from two options for the Personal Health Assessments:

1.  Local NHS provider at St Charles Hospital, with extra services available on the day.

2.  Private healthcare provider (to be identified), and the health information 
from the private checks would be shared with your own GP.

Please find enclosed a Personal Health Assessments leaflet with further information.

We would also like to invite you to attend a meeting to provide further information 
and answer any questions you may have.

Date: Tuesday 10 December 2024

Time: 6pm to 8pm

Venue: Al Manaar Mosque, 244 Acklam Road, London W10 5YG

  Light refreshments will be provided.

Dr Andrew Steeden, Clinical Lead for North Kensington Recovery and local GP, 
will be present to answer any questions you may have.  

If possible, please let us know if you are able to attend by emailing nhsnwl.nkrt@nhs.net. 
This will help us with planning and refreshments.

If you have any questions, or are unable to attend and would like to arrange a call 
to discuss this further please email us at nhsnwl.nkrt@nhs.net.  

Yours sincerely

Nick Sodhi 
Head of Primary Care, North Kensington Recovery Programme 
NHS North West London


